PERMANENT MISSION OF THE FEDERATED STATES OF MICRONESIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

FSMUN No. 006-2020

The Permanent Mission of the Federated States of Micronesia (FSM) to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Presidency of the United Nations Economic and Social Commission
(ECOSOC), and with regards to the upcoming High-level Political Forum (HLPF) has the honor to submit
herewith the Main Messages from the Government of the Federated States of Micronesia for its first
Voluntary National Review (VNR).

The Permanent Mission of the Federated States of Micronesia to the United Nations avails itself
to this opportunity to renew to the Presidency of United Nations Economic and Social Commission the
assurances of its highest consideratiori.

New York, May 1, 2020

President
Economic and Social Commission
United Nations, NEW YORK




